
 

 

 
Board Meeting Date:  1/21/2025 

 
Title:  Superintendent Search Process Update 
 
Type:  Discussion 
 
Presenter(s):  Governance Committee 
 
Description:  At the January 6th work session, the full board received pertinent information around the 
current superintendent hiring landscape, potential timeline, short and long term hiring options and 
potential search firms. As contract negotiations were still in progress between Dr. Stanley and St. Paul 
Public Schools, the board determined it was important to keep multiple options open until more 
information became available. The board authorized the governance committee to continue pursuing 
and gathering information around two pathways; exploring an interim superintendent and/or hiring a 
search firm to begin a search this spring.  
 
Since the meeting on January 6th, the governance committee has gathered more information and will 
be presenting all available information to the board and community. The governance committee has 
used this information to narrow our work and is bringing updated recommendations and timelines to the 
full board so they can ask questions, provide reactions and authorize next steps in the process.  
 
Recommendation: The board should be prepared to discuss and give the governance committee 
parameters around next steps in the search process.   
 
Attachment(s): Superintendent Suggested Process_Jan 21 Work Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1--CZPh31-SzT2Ex0SUGHvHLTdro6BgYV-ZgPIoN0uuI/edit?usp=sharing

